
ODP COVID-19 Vaccine Webinar 

Now Available 

  

 
  

The Office of Developmental Programs co-hosted a webinar with the Jewish 
Healthcare Foundation that explains the importance of COVID-19 vaccination 
from the scientific and community perspectives. The one-hour webinar offers 

facts and information to help the participants make informed choices as well as to 
use when assisting others in their communities. This presentation also includes 

frank discussion of the losses that have been encountered by many as a result of 
COVID-19 infections. 

 

The presentation is 1 hour. 
  

To Watch this Webinar, click on the link:  
https://prh1.webex.com/recordingservice/sites/prh1/recording/6924291a9d9a42

d383a5baeefb2d0cd5/playback 
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